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Kia ora -

Request for Information under the Local Government and Official Information
and Meetings Act 1987 (the Act) (the LGOIMA)

Thank you for your email of 24 April 2023 requesting the following information relating
to staff suspensions within the organisation:

1. How many members of staff working for your organisation were suspended
in the 2022/23 financial year?

2. How many members of staff are currently suspended for any reason?

3. How many members of staff are currently suspended and are still receiving
their salary?

4. For those suspended and still receiving their salaries, please indicate the
reason for their suspension and the duration of their suspension so far.

For the financial year to date, at time of writing this response, the Council has had no
employees on suspension.

In addition, collation of employee data for the 2022/2023 financial year has yet to be
completed, our year end doesn’t close until 30 June 2023. The information will be
made publicly available and published on our website in the Annual Report in
September/October - here: Annual reports - Kapiti Coast District Council
(kapiticoast.govt.nz)
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